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August 9, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

This year, as in years past, we anticipate that inclement weather may require school to be closed or keep buses from 

operating on certain days.  If you signed up for the automated system you will be notified of school closings and 

delays. 
 

For your convenience, we now have several radio stations, which will be giving school closing information for the 

Tuscola Intermediate School District.  Those radio stations are as follows: 
 

WGER - 106.3 - FM - Saginaw     WIOG   - 102.5 - FM - Saginaw   WHNN - 96.1 - FM - Bay City 

WKCQ  -  98.1 - FM - Saginaw     WLEW - 102.1 - FM - Bad Axe   WMIC -  97.7 - FM - Sandusky  

WKYO - 1360 - AM - Caro           WSGW -   790 - AM - Saginaw                    660 - AM -Sandusky    

   

We will also announce on WNEM TV5 & ABC TV12.  Please listen to the radio or watch the television for 

school closings.  Please avoid calling into the school, our lines are very busy. 
 

Because of the variety of programs we offer and the large geographic area we serve, it is necessary for us to make 

special announcements concerning school closings.  Let us explain the following messages we will be using on the 

radio. 
 

EXAMPLE:  1.)“Highland Pines School is on a Delay”     
Highland Pines buses will be running late.  The length of the delay will be in the message.  

 

EXAMPLE:  2.)”Highland Pines School is Closed”     

   Highland Pines buses will not operate. 

 

We will make every effort to have our school closing announcements called into the radio and television stations by 

6:15 a.m., so that they can be announced on a local station no later than 6:30 a.m. 
 

If for any reason, at any time during the school year, your child will not be attending school, you can assist us by letting 

us know.  A staff person is on duty at 6:00 a.m. every morning.  This person can be reached at 989-673-5200 Ext. 

30365.  Your call will enable us to cancel transportation to your home for that particular day and save significant time 

and money. 
 

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments regarding school closings, please do not hesitate to contact us at 673-

5200 Ext. 30362. 
 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Kudera     

Transportation Director 
Yearly Weather Letter HPS Parents 2018-19 

 

Commitment to serve . . . a promise to educate. 
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